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550th Birth Anniversary Celebrations of Guru Nanak Devji 

 
 550th Birth Anniversary of Guru Nanak Devji was celebrated with great fervor in 
Kenya. 
 

 
 
2. On 10 November 2019, High Commissioner Shri Rahul Chhabra along with Madam 
Kavita Chhabra joined community at Sikh Temple in Nyeri, where a small but vibrant 
community celebrated 'Prakash Parab' with great devotion.  High Commissioner along with 
community members distributed food at Upendo Children's Centre in Nyeri, and also 
presented a memento to Sikh Temple.  On 12 November 2019, Deputy High Commissioner 
Shri Ashish Sinha joined the celebrations at Siri Gurudwara Ramgarhiya, Pangani in Nairobi. 
 

 
 
3. On 12 November 2019, during her visit to Nairobi Hon’ble Minister of State (MoS) for 
Women & Child Development Ms. Debasree Chaudhuri and High Commissioner attended a 
special event organized by Siri Gurudwara Ramgarhia, South C in Nairobi to commemorate 
the 550th Birth Anniversary of Guru Nanak Devji.  Hon’ble MoS and High Commissioner, 
along with hundreds of community members, offered prayers on this auspicious occasion.  
On 13 November 2019, at a cultural event at India House hosted by High Commissioner, 



Hon’ble MoS and High Commissioner, as part of the celebrations, released a 
Commemorative Stamp. 
 

 
 
4. On 17 November 2019, in continuing with celebrations, High Commissioner attended 
an event at the 70 year old Gurudwara in Meru County. On the occasion, High 
Commissioner gifted commemorative stamp, released by Government of India to mark the 
celebrations, to the Gurudwara, in presence of Hon. Abdul Rahim Dawood, Member of 
Parliament of Kenya. 
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